

City of Nashua

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the City Council of the City of Nashua, Iowa located at Nashua City Hall 402 Main Street in Nashua, Iowa at 7:00 pm on April 5, 2021.  The purpose of this hearing is to bring public awareness to a CDBG Covid-19 Response project and   give the public an opportunity to provide input on the project.    

Any persons wishing to be heard on this matter will be afforded the opportunity to be heard.  Written comments will be accepted through the day of the public hearing at the Nashua City Hall PO Box 38 Nashua, Iowa 50658.  Oral questions or comments can be directed to City Hall at 
641.435.4156.



